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Congratulations Commander Patrick J. Jordan

Congratulations to Commander Patrick J. Jordan on his recent promotion from Captain to Commander. A 27- year veteran of the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department, Commander Jordan will serve as the Chief of the Transit Services Bureau (Metro's law enforcement team). In this role, he commands a force of 390 deputy sheriffs and over 100 support staff serving Metro’s employees and customers on bus and rail lines within Los Angeles County. Commander Jordan was assigned to Transit Services as a Lieutenant in 2002. He was promoted to Captain in 2005 and commanded the Transit Services North Bureau until his recent promotion to Commander. Please join me in congratulating Commander Jordan in his new position.

Expo Construction Notice
As part of the construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will implement a temporary closure on Washington

Boulevard for construction of the Venice/Robertson Aerial Structure. Construction will take place on Saturday, January 8, 2011 from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. Please click here to view the construction notice.  http://www.buildexpo.org/pdf_uploads/cons_9dqg5m86mj.pdf


	

	








